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Rogue ALX Adjustable Height Backrest Frame with Non-

Height Adjustable Rigidizer Bar (Formerly Tsunami) 
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Item Number Part Number Description Quantity

1a, 2 110637 10" Rigid Backrest with Sleeves 1

Used with standard push handles, low profile push handles
or omit push handles in any back height range. Also used
with fold down push handles with a tall back height range.

1b, 2 110638 11" Rigid Backrest with Sleeves 1

Used with standard push handles, low profile push handles
or omit push handles in any back height range. Also used
with fold down push handles with a tall back height range.

1c, 2 110639 12" Rigid Backrest with Sleeves 1

Used with standard push handles, low profile push handles
or omit push handles in any back height range. Also used
with fold down push handles with a tall back height range.

1d, 2 110640 13" Rigid Backrest with Sleeves 1

Used with standard push handles, low profile push handles
or omit push handles in any back height range. Also used
with fold down push handles with a tall back height range.

1e, 2 110641 14" Rigid Backrest with Sleeves 1

Used with standard push handles, low profile push handles
or omit push handles in any back height range. Also used
with fold down push handles with a tall back height range.

1f, 2 110642 15" Rigid Backrest with Sleeves 1

Used with standard push handles, low profile push handles
or omit push handles in any back height range. Also used
with fold down push handles with a tall back height range.

1g, 2 110643 16" Rigid Backrest with Sleeves 1

Used with standard push handles, low profile push handles
or omit push handles in any back height range. Also used
with fold down push handles with a tall back height range.

1h, 2 110644 17" Rigid Backrest with Sleeves 1

Used with standard push handles, low profile push handles
or omit push handles in any back height range. Also used
with fold down push handles with a tall back height range.

1i, 2 110645 18" Rigid Backrest with Sleeves 1

Used with standard push handles, low profile push handles
or omit push handles in any back height range. Also used
with fold down push handles with a tall back height range.

1j, 2 110646 19" Rigid Backrest with Sleeves 1

Used with standard push handles, low profile push handles
or omit push handles in any back height range. Also used
with fold down push handles with a tall back height range.

1k, 2 110647 20" Rigid Backrest with Sleeves 1

Used with standard push handles, low profile push handles
or omit push handles in any back height range. Also used
with fold down push handles with a tall back height range.

1l, 2 110648 21" Rigid Backrest with Sleeves 1

Used with standard push handles, low profile push handles
or omit push handles in any back height range. Also used
with fold down push handles with a tall back height range.
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1m, 2 110649 22" Rigid Backrest with Sleeves 1

Used with standard push handles, low profile push handles
or omit push handles in any back height range. Also used
with fold down push handles with a tall back height range.

1n, 2 110650 10" Rigid Backrest with Sleeves for Fold Down
Push Handles, Short/Medium 1

Used with fold down push handles with a short or medium
back height range

1o, 2 110651 11" Rigid Backrest with Sleeves for Fold Down
Push Handles, Short/Medium 1

Used with fold down push handles with a short or medium
back height range

1p, 2 110652 12" Rigid Backrest with Sleeves for Fold Down
Push Handles, Short/Medium 1

Used with fold down push handles with a short or medium
back height range

1q, 2 110653 13" Rigid Backrest with Sleeves for Fold Down
Push Handles, Short/Medium 1

Used with fold down push handles with a short or medium
back height range

1r, 2 110654 14" Rigid Backrest with Sleeves for Fold Down
Push Handles, Short/Medium 1

Used with fold down push handles with a short or medium
back height range

1s, 2 110655 15" Rigid Backrest with Sleeves for Fold Down
Push Handles, Short/Medium 1

Used with fold down push handles with a short or medium
back height range

1t, 2 110656 16" Rigid Backrest with Sleeves for Fold Down
Push Handles, Short/Medium 1

Used with fold down push handles with a short or medium
back height range

1u, 2 110657 17" Rigid Backrest with Sleeves for Fold Down
Push Handles, Short/Medium 1

Used with fold down push handles with a short or medium
back height range

1v, 2 110658 18" Rigid Backrest with Sleeves for Fold Down
Push Handles, Short/Medium 1

Used with fold down push handles with a short or medium
back height range

1w, 2 110659 19" Rigid Backrest with Sleeves for Fold Down
Push Handles, Short/Medium 1

Used with fold down push handles with a short or medium
back height range

1x, 2 110660 20" Rigid Backrest with Sleeves for Fold Down
Push Handles, Short/Medium 1

Used with fold down push handles with a short or medium
back height range

1y, 2 110661 21" Rigid Backrest with Sleeves for Fold Down
Push Handles, Short/Medium 1

Used with fold down push handles with a short or medium
back height range

1z, 2 110662 22" Rigid Backrest with Sleeves for Fold Down
Push Handles, Short/Medium 1

Used with fold down push handles with a short or medium
back height range

2 000034 Sleeve 3/4" x 1 1/2" 2


